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3 of a Kind Concert, hosted by the Boardman Arts Park 

The Boardman Arts Park – Where Creativity and Community Meet 

 
The Northwest Neighborhood Association (NNA) of Delaware, Ohio is pleased to host 3 of a Kind for a live concert at the Boardman Arts Park . 

The concert is scheduled for Sunday, July 15th, from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 
3 of a Kind is a fun-loving 50’s and 60’s pop and classic country trio. The band is comprised of Bob Claymier, Don McCann, and Pam Beery, all of 

Delaware, Ohio. The group states, "We feature vocals, acoustic and electric guitars. We engage our audience with the songs people remember and 

humorous stories to make sure everyone from 7 to 70 has as much fun as we do!" Expect all your favorites, like "Hotel California", "Bye Bye Love", 

"Brown Eyed Girl", "Country Roads", and many more! 

 

Roxanne Amidon, President of the Northwest Neighborhood Association, speaks on behalf of the Boardman Arts Park when she says, “The Arts 

Park strives to bring interesting events into the community and July 15 will be fun for everyone!  Come out with the family and enjoy the 

afternoon.” 

 

Bring a lawn chair or a blanket and prepare to be entertained! The Italian Ice Truck will have cold treats available for purchase. This concert itself is 

free and open to the public. Donations to the Boardman Arts Park are always accepted. Visitors can make a donation in person or by visiting the 

“Donate” button on our website: http://www.delawarenna.org/ArtsPark.html 

 

The Delaware City Schools with the support of the Delaware City Council has generously given permission to the Northwest Neighborhood 

Association to test the notion of an Arts Park in the Willis / Boardman Field location for the next two years. During this time, use and receptivity to 

the park by the community will be studied and a recommendation about the future of the park will be made to the Delaware City Council. Artists 

from all over the community have been busy working on pieces for the park and you will see the space come to life with color, textures and new 

additions continuously. 

 

The NNA was founded in 2001 by a group of residents and property owners to address civic and legislative issues facing the neighborhood. The 

neighborhood is bound by the Olentangy River on the east, Euclid Ave on the west, Pennsylvania Ave. on the north and William Street on the south. 

It is a 501(c)(3) non-profit community association that is committed to preserving the quality of life and fostering a sense of pride in Delaware's 

historical northwest neighborhood. The NNA has long used funds collected from annual events (the Ghost Walks and Holiday Home Tours) to fund 

programs for the neighborhood including banners, planters downtown, Strand Theatre seats, and street trees, among other things. The Northwest 

Historic District was listed on the National Historic Register in 1996 and includes over 700 contributing structures. 

 

A full calendar of events can be found at DelawareNNA.org 
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